
 
Central  California 

 
 

Student Leadership Conference 
 

“ TRiO: Best of Both Worlds” 
 
 
Dear WESTOP, Central California Chapter Colleagues:  

 

The Central California Chapter WESTOP Student Leadership Conference is scheduled to take place on 

the CSU, Bakersfield Campus on January 30-31, 2008. 

 

Soon you will receive: 

- Registration forms 

- Hotel link -  www.fourpoints.com/bakersfield  

- Local Restaurant List 

- Directions to CSU Bakersfield 

- Tentative Agenda 

 

We hope that you join us for CSUB’s First Central California Chapter Student Leadership Conference.  

In response to the needs of our programs, we will be offering a college track where our SSS, EOC and 

McNair students have the opportunity to participate in workshops that address their needs.  Workshops 

will be finalized during the next couple of weeks. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our STAAR Program Secretary Gloria Castañeda, 

gcastaneda@csub.edu or myself at rcuesta@csub.edu.   

 
Sincerely,  
 

Rey Cuesta 
 
Rey Cuesta 
Student Leadership Conference Chair 


